
February 28, 2024 

JANE WEYALLON-ARMSTRONG 
MLA, MǪWHÌ  

Oral Question 34-20(1) Construction and Retrofitting of Housing Northwest Territories Units 

This is in response to your February 08, 2024, Oral Questions regarding Construction and Retrofitting 
of Housing Northwest Territories Units. 

In Gamètı̀, Housing NWT contracted with a Tłı̨chǫ business for modernization and improvement 
projects at a senior’s public housing fourplex. This work is complete. 

In Whatı̀, Housing NWT has contracted with a Tłı̨chǫ business for modernization and improvement 
projects at two public housing units. This work will be complete in the spring of 2024. 

To give you the total picture of the capital spending in the Mǫwhì riding, I would like to offer meeting 
with you to discuss this.  

Thank you, 

Lucy Kuptana 
Minister Responsible for  
Housing Northwest Territories 

c. Clerk of the Legislative Assembly
Legislative Coordinator, Executive and Indigenous Affairs
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